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The Permanent Forum notes the intention of the members of the North American
indigenous caucus to hold a conference on indigenous children and youth in
detention, custody, adoption and foster care, and urges members of the caucus
to invite members of the Forum, Government representatives and youth
representatives to discuss model programmes and effective measures to address
the disproportional representation of indigenous children and youth in detention,
custody, adoption and foster care.


